
 

Appendix 2: Key Stakeholder Consultation 



 
 
 
The Manager                                                                    Date: 27 October 2006 

Rhino Lodge (Kromdraai Farm) 

P. O. Box 709 

DELMAS, 2210 

 

Dear Sir 

 

I came to your farm Kromdraai to deliver a notice for the proposed Zeus Substation upgrade. The 

lady that accepted the notice asked that I post a copy of the map showing the substation and your 

farm. 

 

The requested map is herewith enclosed. If the proposed new transmission power lines go through 

your property Eskom representative will contact you before the development take place. 

 

I hope you find this in order and if there is any information you require, please feel free to contact 

me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Moses Mahlangu (082 854 9538) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Member: G.M Mahlangu  


